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BACKGROUND

On May 13, 2021, David Rosky, a member of the June Lake Citizen’s Advisory Committee
(CAC), AKA June Lake RPAC (JLRPAC), submitted comments pertaining to the scoping of the
Rush Creek Project relicensing application. These comments contained community input
gathered by Mr. Rosky as the contact person for this issue on the CAC. At the time of
submission, however, it was not yet possible to obtain the endorsement of the CAC due to the
inability to hold a committee meeting after preparation of the comment letter and before the
FERC submission deadline. This was due to limitations of California’s Brown Act, which
involves complex noticing requirements that make short-notice, informal, or email-only
proceedings impossible.

LETTER OF ENDORSEMENT

The purpose of this letter is to provide an endorsement of Mr. Rosky’s comment letter by the
June Lake CAC.

Respectfully,

Julie Brown
Chair, June Lake CAC
jorown@mammothresorts.com



